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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Greetings from Southern Taiwan University of Science and Technology (STUST), Taiwan. First we would 

like to thank you for your continued support in our partnership. And we would like to take this opportunity 

to share with you the graduate studies program that are certified by IEET (ABET counterpart) for 

engineering programs and AACSB for business programs. STUST offers 9 English taught programs: Ph.D. 

in Mechatronics, M.S. in Mechanical Engineering, Ph.D. and M.S. in Electrical Engineering, Ph.D. in 

Electronic Engineering, International Master's Program in Visual Communication Design/Department of 

Visual Communication Design, Ph.D. in Business and Management, Global MBA, and BBA in 

International Business. For more information about these programs, please refer to our English websites 

(http://www.stust.edu.tw/en).  

 

Besides STUST scholarship programs (http://www.stust.edu.tw/en/node/Scholarships), we are happy to 

announce that another scholarship program, the Elite Scholarship Program, is offered starting from Fall 

2022, specifically to instructors and lecturers from Southeast Asia and South Asia. The recipient will 

obtain NT$25,000 per month (NT$300,000 a year), which easily covers tuition fees, dorm fees, 

insurance, and living expenses in Taiwan, for 3 years if in the Ph.D. programs or for 2 years if in the 

Master’s programs. However, the number of recipients is very limited and it only offers to fall semester 

applicants. If any of your friends, also instructors or lecturers, in either your university or other universities 

are interested, please spread the words to them. In order to reserve a position for the scholarship, if they 

are considering coming to study in Fall 2022, please complete the Google Form 

(https://forms.gle/Zgc8mDUT4eKNSKU6A) by 17:00 of October 20, 2021.  

 

Thank you and we are more than happy to see more friends to come and study with us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Yung-Peng Wang, PhD 

Dean of Office of International Affairs 
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